
 

 

19th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Further to the Government closure of schools, as your child / children are entitled to Free School Meals, we have 

made arrangements for a packed lunch to be provided Monday to Friday of the next two weeks and again after the 

school holidays whilst the school is closed. 

The packed lunch for your child will be available for collection daily from the school kitchen between 11am and 

12.15pm. 

Please bring with you a lunchbox, bag or container to put the lunch in. 

To avoid wastage, please can you let the school office know by phone call (01827 896666) or e mail 

(office@stoneydelph.staffs.sch.uk) today or tomorrow (Friday) if you will be requiring a lunch each day for your 

child/children. 

Stay safe and many thanks for your continued support. 

With kindest regards 

 

Mrs J Wallbank 

Headteacher 
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